
18th April 2024
Dear Parents/ Guardians,

As you are aware, in February, Atlantic Academy School Council launched our Atlantic Attendance Streaks, created
and designed by our forward thinking students. These streaks have now been in use for a term.

At last term's Parent Forum, it felt that the success of this initiative should be celebrated with our wider school community.
With that in mind we are delighted to share with you the impact of this project as seen in the graph below which is taken
from a national attendance tracking system. Our attendance steak initiative started on the graph below in Week 18. You
can see that this has led to a significant impact in our attendance where the Attendance at Atlantic Academy has for the
most since this point stayed above the National average - what an Achievement!

We can’t make changes and impact like this alone and it’s only because of the support of our student and staff bodies
that we can see this significant improvement. Thank you for all of your support in encouraging your child to attend school
- we wouldn’t want them to miss a day!

Kind regards,

Miss M Heppell
Principal


